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The 6th annual meeting of SLS was held in Aix en Provence September 1-5. Many thanks to Irina Kor 
Chahine and her co-organizers for a most successful and enjoyable meeting! 
-- Two board members rotated off (Frank Gladney and Dan Collins); we thank them for their service. 
-- Two new board members were elected: Marc L. Greenberg and Vladimir Plungian; they join currently 
serving members Andrea Sims, Lenore Grenoble and Catherine Rudin (chair) 
-- The next three meeting locations/hosts are set: 

2012 Lawrence, Kansas (Aug. 25-27, 2012; chair of organizing committee Stephen Dickey) 
2013 Szczecin, Poland 
2014 Seattle, Washington 

  
Everyone is encouraged to "like" Slavic Linguistics Society on Facebook! The SLS page currently includes 
several people's pictures from Aix as well as information about the upcoming Kansas meeting. 
 
Volume 19 of JSL has been published, in two issues.  If you have not received your copy, perhaps it means 
your membership in SLS has lapsed.  Contact Slavica Publishers to (re)join SLS and receive the latest 
issues of the journal.  
  
An SLS mini-summer school is in the works for May 14-18, 2011, in Bloomington, Indiana (immediately 
following the FASL meeting at the same location).  This will be a week-long workshop in Slavic linguistics, 
including the following courses/instructors: 
    Damir Ćavar, Eastern Michigan University: Issues in Slavic Computational Linguistics 
    Malgorzata Ćavar, Eastern Michigan University: Issues in Polish Phonology 
    Ronald Feldstein, Indiana University: Issues in Slavic Accentology 
    Steven Franks, Indiana University: Issues in the Syntax of Slavic Clitics 
    Tania Ionin, University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign: Issues in the Acquisition of Russian 
    Catherine Rudin, Wayne State College: Issues in Bulgarian Syntax 
For further information contact Steven Franks or Catherine Rudin. 
  
A new and improved SLS website is in development.  Watch for more information soon!  
  
With greetings to all, 
Catherine Rudin 
Chair, SLS Board 
 


